
Announcement: We Are Now an Authorized IB Diploma Programme School! 

 

Dear School Community/Parents and Students, 

 

It is with great excitement that I announce our school has officially become an authorized 

International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma Programme (DP) school! This achievement marks a 

significant milestone in our commitment to providing an exceptional educational experience for our 

students. 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated team of educators and staff whose 

hard work and passion have made this possible. A special thanks goes to our DP Coordinator, Ms 

Gisèle Nightingale, for her relentless efforts in supervising and guiding the entire team throughout 

this process. Your leadership has been invaluable. 

 

I also want to take this opportunity to thank our incredible parents and students for their support 

throughout this journey. Your commitment and enthusiasm have truly contributed to our success. 

 

As we embark on this exciting journey, I warmly invite all parents to consider enrolling their children 

at our school. The IB Diploma Programme offers a rigorous and globally recognized education that 

equips students with the skills they need for a successful future. 

 

Thank you for being a vital part of our school community. Together, we will continue to inspire and 

nurture the leaders of tomorrow. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Laurie Gnazalé Boguinard   

Head of School 


